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The Head of the Féderal Department of Foreign Affairs of the Swiss Federal

Council to the Ambassador of Canada

Berne, December 22, 1987
Excellency,

I have the honour to acknowledge receipt of your letter of December 22, 1987
which reads as follows:

"(See Canadian Note of December 22, 1 987)"
In response, 1 have the honour to inform you that the foregoing is acceptable to,Swîtzerland and to confirm that your Letter of December 22, 1987 on this replyshall constitute an agreement which shall enter into force on the date of this replyand which shall expire on the date the Agreement between the Swiss FederalCouncil and the Government of Canada for Cooperation in the Peaceful Uses ofNuclear Energy signed at Berne on December 22, 1987 enters into force.
Picase acccpt, Exccllency, the assurances of my highest consideration.

PIERRE AUBERT
Head of the Federal Department of

Foreign Affairs
H.E.
Mr. Jacques Dupuis,
Ambassador Extraordinary and
Plenipotentiary,
Embassy of Canada.


